
March 22, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Flandreau Public Schools will offer driver’s education classes again this summer. The cost of the class is $260.00 
with checks made payable to Flandreau Public Schools. This fee is non-refundable. Fees will not be refunded if 
the participant does not show up for class or driving times. 
 
To meet state law guidelines, each student must attend thirty hours of classroom instruction and drive six hours 
behind-the-wheel. Unfortunately, scheduling constraints cannot allow for any absences. There will be no make-
up hours available if a student misses a class period. All school rules and policies will be in effect during driver’s 
education. 
 
Students must be 13 years of age by January 1, 2023, to be eligible for this class. There will be a limit of 30 
students:  If more than 30 people register, the following criteria will be used in order:   
 

1) Current FPS student   2) Age  3) Non-FPS student  4) 1st come, 1st serve. 
 
Classroom instruction will begin on Tuesday, May 30th and will finish on Thursday, June 8th. Please note that the 
schedule is subject to change depending on the school board’s decision on the last day of school for the 
students. We will notify all those involved if there are any changes.  Mr. Robert Lack will be instructing the 
classroom portion, as well as the driving portion. Driving times will be arranged by Mr. Lack once we know the 
final number of participants, typically towards the end of the school year.  
 
Below is the schedule currently planned for the classroom instruction: 
 
May 30  Tuesday 8:00 am - 12:00 pm                              June 6 Tuesday 8:00 am - 12:00 pm                               
May 31  Wednesday     8:00 am - 12:00 pm                              June 7  Wednesday 8:00 am - 12:00 pm                               
June 1   Thursday 8:00 am - 12:00 pm                              June 8*  Thursday 8:00 am - 10:00 am 
June 2   Friday             8:00 am - 12:00 pm                              *Final Written Test 
June 5   Monday         8:00 am - 12:00 pm                               
 
Please fill out the bottom portion and return it along with your $260.00 to the Middle School office by 
April 21st. No school credit is granted.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rick Weber at 605-997-3263. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Relf 
Flandreau Public MS Principal 
 
 
________________________________                    ______________________________ 
Student’s Name                                                               Contact number 
 
 
______________________________                          ______________________________ 
Student’s Signature                                               Parent’s Signature 
 
===================================================================================== 
 
2023 Drivers Education  Date returned (for office personnel only): __________________________ 

 


